
 
Minutes of Work Session 

January 9, 2008 
 
 
Board members present:  Chairman Kathy Wilfert, Vice-Chairman Bob Titus, Lynn 
Watts, James Parker Jr., and Christine Gundling.  
 
7:55 p.m.  The Board continued their discussion regarding differences between the 
Personnel Board Bylaws and the recently updated union contracts.  A few initial issues 
were discussed.  However, it was noted that additional research was necessary.  
Therefore, the Board will continue their comparisons at a Work Session following the 
next regular meeting on 2-13-08. 
 
Lastly, the Board reviewed the Personnel Board’s FY ’09 Budget and it was approved. 
 
The Board adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,   Approved: 
 
 
 
Susan Smith     ________________________________  
Administrative Assistant   Kathy Wilfert, Chairman 
 
 


